
ALUMNI & FRIENDS 
             Fall 2024 

Dear Alumni & Friends of Trinity Lutheran School, 

The Trinity Eagles gathered 
to welcome and “sign” a new 
Concordia graduate to our 
team. Miss Abby Van Rixel 
will be our new second grade 
teacher. She was a student 
teacher during the spring se-
mester, so we already know 
what a blessing she will be. 

Our newly Called 
teachers, Abby and 
Matthew, were in-
stalled by Pastor May-
land. 

Mr. Matthew Ziemer is our  new 
eighth grade teacher. He taught sever-
al years in the Chicago area but now 
is closer to his home-town of Green 
Bay. 

Mrs. Allison 
Neumueller 
teaches English 
for the sixth 
and eighth 
graders. She 
hopes to pass 
on her love for 
the language to 
her students. 

Our new principal is, Mr. 
Andrew Hulke. He grew 
up in Stevens Point. He 
has a teaching degree and 
masters in administration 
from Concordia University 
Wisconsin. He is married 
to Emily and is blessed 
with two children.  

 With Fall in Wisconsin comes change! Change in the 
weather and change in the color of the leaves. Fall also 
brings another new school year at Trinity. This year our 
theme is Won by One! Our verse comes from 1 Corinthians 
15:57, “But thanks be to God who gives us the victory 
through our Lord Jesus Christ.” With so much change in our 
world it is such a blessing to know that one thing does not 
change; God and his love for us! He gives us victory through 
His son Jesus. What a blessing and opportunity we have each 
day to teach the faith to the students at Trinity. I want to 
thank you for your continued love & support of Trinity  
Lutheran School!  
Mr. Andrew Hulke, principal 

Our part-time music 
teacher is Mrs. Mary 
Shafarik. She has many 
gifts with voice, instru-
ments and makes learning 
music fun.  



Gifts to the Alumni Ministry 
 
 

“In Memory”  A gift of money was given by… 
 

 Jean Van Scotter in memory of niece, Mary Reppun 
 Clark & Kathy Schuette in memory of Harold & Esther Bohl 
 Jean (Dailey) Rhyner in memory of deceased members of the class of “1951” 
 Beverly Ziegel in memory of husband, Ken Ziegel 
 Deborah Duellman in memory of Roger, Lenny, Tom and Bonista Kell 
 Sally Stubbe in memory of Great grand-daughter, Ellie Burn, daughter of Dr. 

Maria & Walter Burn 
 Wayne Olson in memory of Dora Olson 
 Darlene Kleman in memory of Grace & Prosper Kleman 
 Carol Zastrow in memory of 1952 Trinity Classmates:  Susanne Tobalsky, Carol 

Uekert, Shirley Jaeger, Grace Mittelstaedt 
 Charles Polege in memory of Luther, Grace & Robert Polege 
 Todd & Sue Hackbarth in loving memory of Alice Luedtke 
 Phil Holmes in memory of Marjory (Westermyer) Holmes 
 Shirley Baumann in memory of Gerald Baumann 
 David Hansen in memory of Pastor Pegorsch & Dorothy Weisman 
 Lowell & Nancy Hoffman in memory of Florence Bluhm 
 Karen Unger in memory of Charles Unger 
 Vel Marquardt & Family in memory of Karl W. Marquardt 
 Burnell & Jeanette Utecht in memory of parents, Edwin & Elsie Borkenhagen 
 Gary Natal in memory of Annette Natal 
 Lana Schultz Esch & Tom Esch in memory of August & Mildred Schultz 
 Jayne Beilke in memory of Mary John (Hahn) Reppun 
 Ray Jahns in memory of Robert Jahns & Carol Lines 
 Karen Radloff (graduated in 1951) in memory of Elsie & Ray Klug  
 

Additional Donation was given by: 
 Don & Marlyn Fenhaus 
 Ronald Blakewell 
 Bob & Sharon Zimmerman 
 



 

   

Because of your generous gifts to the Alumni Ministry,  
donations will enable us to purchase . . . 

 Refreshments for several upcoming family fellowship activities 
 Online learning subscriptions 
 Furniture needs for classrooms 
 Curriculum materials 

Student Council led a successful fund-raiser for the Lin-
coln County Humane Society last March. Through the  
Penny War the students and families contributed $1,517.08 
for this worthy cause. The newly elected members are now 
planning ways to serve and witness this year.   

Student Council 2024-25 

Bella Prasoeuthsy designed 
our logo for this year. She is 
now in 6th grade. Thank you. 

We welcome Pastor Peter Wil-
liamson and his family as our  
new Associate Pastor. 

Trinity recog-
nized the newly 
installed staff 
members with a 
breakfast brunch. 
We also recog-
nized several 
workers for their 
ten years of ser-
vice. 

10 Year Anniversary 
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The Picnic is back! 
A Trinity tradition of eating a 
picnic lunch on the final day 
of school was held in May at  
Marathon Park. Students and  
parents enjoyed various grilled 
items, fruit, chips, veggies and  
ice cream.  
Seeing classes and families having 
fun together is always a special 
blessing. We are thankful to the 
many volunteers—event planners, 
grillers, and servers. We hope that 
this event continues in the future. 

Did you know that our 8th 
graders travel to Washing-
ton DC for  their  class 
trip? The students have 
multiple fund-raisers 
throughout the school year 
and make the trip in May. Washington DC Trip for 8th Graders May 2024 

Safety Patrol is an oppor tuni-
ty for our middle school stu-
dents to serve. They are respon-
sible for the outside flag and 
assisting in our car line. 

Trinity’s new Mission Statement 
and logo is to . . . 
 Teach the faith 
 Love the lost 
 Connect all with Chr ist 


